
Report from the Education Committee  
Wednesday, April 4, 2018 
 

 
TOPICS: 
McGirr Choir Performance 
Hammond Bay Classroom Enhancement Project 
Thoughtexchange Update 
2018-19 Budget 
 

 
CHOIR – The McGirr Elementary Choir performed a number of songs that they will be 
singing in their upcoming tour. 
 
Watch the performance 
 

 
HAMMOND BAY – Superintendent John Blain announced the Ministry of Education’s 
approval of the Hammond Bay classroom expansion project business case, as submitted 
to the Ministry in the Annual Five-Year Capital plan submission this past June 30, 2017. 
 
Director of Planning and Operations Pete Sabo presented details on the current plan.  
 
News Release 
PowerPoint presentation 
Watch the presentation 

 

 
THOUGHTEXCHANGE – Executive Director of Communications Dale Burgos provided an 
update on the recent parent and student engagement process.  
 
PowerPoint presentation 
Watch the presentation 
 

 
BUDGET – Superintendent Blain presented the district’s 2018-19 budget process and 
budget strategies. One of the many focusses of the next budget is the allocation of extra 
funding to the Department of Learning Services to address graduation rates, Focus 
Schools, early intervention, sexual health and social justice.   
 
Click on the PowerPoint for full details on the district’s budget initiatives.  
 
PowerPoint presentation 
Watch the presentation 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  

https://youtu.be/D1MDdtbk5Yk?t=46
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/News-Release-Hammond-Bay-Classroom-Expansion.pdf
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2017-18/Hammond-Bay-Classroom-Expansion-Education-Committee-April-4-2018.pdf
https://youtu.be/D1MDdtbk5Yk?t=1841
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2017-18/Thoughtexchange-Report-Education-Committee-April-4-2018.pdf
https://youtu.be/D1MDdtbk5Yk?t=2689
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2017-18/2018-19-Budget-Process-and-Budget-Strategies-Education-Committee-April-4-2018.pdf
https://youtu.be/D1MDdtbk5Yk?t=3903
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCsM0NRLUtV3AEg_tLzRS97Q
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
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